## CHRISTINE M. TARTAGLIONE

SENATE BOX 203002 THE STATE CAPITOL HARRISBURG, PA 17120-3002 (717) 787-1141 FAX: (717) 787-7439

1061 BRIDGE STREET PHILADELPHIA, PA 19124 (215) 533-0440 FAX: (215) 560-2627

127 W. SUSQUEHANNA AVENUE PHILADELPHIA, PA 19122 (215) 291-4653 FAX: (215) 560-3260

REPLY TO:



## COMMITTEES

LABOR & INDUSTRY, MINORITY CHAIR
APPROPRIATIONS
BANKING & INSURANCE
LAW & JUSTICE
STATE GOVERNMENT

## Senate of Pennsylvania

DATE: December 13, 2010

TO:

All Senators

FROM:

Senator Christine M. Tartaglione

SUBJECT:

Co-sponsorship Memo

Gun Violence

I will be reintroducing legislation from last session in an attempt to curb the gun violence plaguing our state.

The first bill, introduced during last session as SB 35 and cosponsored by Senators Fontana, Washington, Williams, Hughes, and Kitchen would require the registration of firearms sold or transferred in the City of Philadelphia.

The second bill, SB 36 from last session would require the report of the theft or loss of a firearm. It was cosponsored by Senators Fontana, Washington, Williams, Hughes, and Kitchen.

If you would like to co-sponsor either of these pieces of legislation, please contact Sherry Hess in my Office at 705-7036 or shess@pasenate.com.